To whom may concern I support solar panels on ST Anne's roof, the trees cover the roof view & it's cheap & environmentally friendly. Yours sincerely Mrs L D Farnworth



Dear John,

Please forgive hurried response: I'm away with speaking engagements and on the run. Please would you kindly add an 'I support' message plus my name to a list of supporters? Very many thanks and very best wishes,

Caroline.

The Baroness Cox Founder and CEO Humanitarian Aid Relief Trust email: caroline.cox@hart-uk.org tel: +44 (0) 208 204 7336



